
ST. PAUL'S PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Updates and Reminders 

We are now two months into the suspension of physical, on-site 

services at St. Paul’s, but thanks to technology and an adventurous 

spirit, Mikal, Ian, Linda, Dayna, Tracy and some of our youth 

(Matthew, Nicolas, David and William) have made it possible to 

continue worshipping “together”.  We are all very grateful for all of 

these contributions.  Thanks also to Deb who is updating our 

website as information changes and becomes available.  Our Zoom 

coffee chats are an opportunity to connect with our church family.  

This link will connect you with the Coffee Hour Zoom meeting.  

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73427702004  

On-line Worship Service and Coffee Hour May 8, 2020 

New Resource from PCC 

The popular Prayer Partnership resource has been combined with 

Mission Moments into the Daily Prayer & Mission Moment 

Calendar.  This new format offers a daily prayer from ministries of 

the PCC for Monday through Saturday, and on Sunday, shares a short 

highlight of a mission project the PCC is helping to facilitate 

through Presbyterians Sharing and Presbyterian World Service & 

Development.  Arrangements can be made to receive a paper copy of 

this publication by contacting the office at 519-426-1845 or you can 

download from the PCC website at https://presbyterian.ca . 

Questions or comments?  Email us at sppc@kwic.com or call 519-426-1845 

http://www.stpaulssimcoe.com 

A reminder to those who would 

like to submit articles to the 

June edition of News ‘N Views 

that you should send these into 

the office as soon as possible.  

Email, snail mail or drop into 

the church mail slot.  Thanks! 

News ‘N Views 
“Zoom Zone” for Youth 

The Zoom meeting on May 10 will be organized so that any of the 

youth who join in will be able hang out in their own room.  If you 

would like to give the kids an opportunity to connect with their 

church friends, consider having them join in on the Zoom meeting.   

Technical Difficulties? 

 

If you are having troubles with any of this technology, please 

contact the office and someone can get in touch to assist with this 

issue. 

Our Elders met on May 5, 2020 to discuss the continuing Coronavirus situation. After 

much consideration we have decided that all church activities at St. Paul's will be 

suspended up to and including June 2, 2020.  We will be regularly monitoring advice 

from health officials and our national church and will make a decision whether to 

extend this fallow period as the situation unfolds. 

Though our corporate worship is on hold, we are still a community dedicated to 

worshiping and serving God- remember those at home, check in with each other 

regularly, lift one another in prayer, and hold fast to your identity as witnesses in 

Norfolk to the transforming love of Christ. 

Peace and joy, 

Rev. Mikal Schomburg  

“A witness in Norfolk to the transforming love of Jesus.” 

Thank YOU!  A sincere thanks to all of you who have sent in offerings to 

St. Paul's.  Your generosity and continued support is much appreciated. 

Remember to use these links for connection to the Devotionals and 
Sunday Worship Services from  

Rev. Mikal – either through Facebook or YouTube. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSQ4LvvUKO6tu1G4FIh3mlQ 

 
https://www.facebook.com/SPPCSimcoe  

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73427702004
https://presbyterian.ca/sharing/
https://presbyterian.ca/pwsd/
https://presbyterian.ca/pwsd/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSQ4LvvUKO6tu1G4FIh3mlQ
https://www.facebook.com/SPPCSimcoe

